
Dear San Francisco Planning Commission Member, 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to give this Landmark Tree Nomination Form for the Norfolk Island Pine 
residing at 46 Cook St. your attention.  
 
This cover letter serves to reiterate the importance of timely and immediate action on this issue, should 
you choose to participate in the cause.  You are the last hope of preserving this final remaining 
magnificent tree on the property so we hope your interest will align with that of the folks in this 
neighborhood, and city. This particular tree has provided health and well-being to our neighborhood for 
over the last century, and preserving it directly aligns with San Francisco's General Plan objective to 
maintain the desirable quality and unique character of the city. 
 
The Norfolk Island Pine described in this Landmark Tree Nomination Form shares the property with two 
historically landmarked buildings, sharing a priceless piece of San Francisco history and continuously 
providing benefits to the local community as described in the form. Additionally, removal of the tree has 
been deemed unnecessary by several sources, also described in the attached form. 
 
If you feel as strongly as numerous San Francisco residents about the unnecessary removal of this 
historic tree, an immediate nomination to propose landmark status for this tree is necessary.  The crews 
were on-site all last week and could show up again any day to begin cutting down this tree.  The urban 
forestry office explained that a nomination will result in the tree being temporarily protected while a 
decision is being made. 
 
Additionally, a local television news channel has been alerted of the situation and is prepared to cover 
the issue and the organized protest should the tree removal process begin. 
 
We are not asking you to make a decision to save or not save this tree.  The city has an established 
process to determine what types of trees should be protected.  All we ask of you is swift action to 
initiate the established process by nominating this tree for review.  We trust the process will render 
the appropriate decision about whether or not the tree will be landmarked. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. We look forward to a response as soon as possible. 
 
 
If any additional information is needed, feel free to reach out to any of the following individuals: 
 
Richard Worn (neighbor and landmark tree form submitter): 415.307.9699 
Levi Leavitt (property tenant): 808.635.7959 
Jen Leavitt (property tenant): 661.373.6970 
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